Louise Plack

83 Massachusetts Rd.

Oakdale, CT 06370                           lplack@snet.net       859-2896    (c) 367-1158

April 27, 2007                                   

For Immediate Release:

Have you ever considered hosting a foreign exchange student?

I am the new American coordinator for a group coming from Barcelona, Spain area. I would like to start lining up interested families. Mercedes is the teacher arriving with the students and she thinks they will be arriving around June 24, and staying the usual 4 weeks. The students are boys and girls, aged 12-19.  This program is a “live with you” program, not based on a.m. classes, and p.m. outings. They do whatever you would normally do with your family. If you work and your kids hang out, than that is what your host child can do with them. 

There will be a meeting when I get the information on the students. I would like to pick a location that might be convenient, and have you come look over applications with your families, and sign your host family forms. I would love to start around April vacation. I would also arrange private meetings.

Once we have all the families lined up, I will have a meeting where I will hand out rosters, suggested activities, and information on trips planned. At this stage, I know there will be a Boston and a New York trip. If interested, email or call me at the following number:

Louise Plack   859-2896     lplack@snet.net

